FINAL

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES

February 14, 2013

The regularly scheduled second Thursday meeting of the Communications Committee met at 11:15 in the Sales Office meeting room.

MEMBERS PRESENT – Chairman Thordean Campbell, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Board Contact Bill Burdick, Sarah Barnett, Bob Stockinger, Janice Jensen, Marc Wormser, and Barbara Quinn.

ABSENT - Carolyn Beeson

CALL TO ORDER – Chairman Thordean Campbell

NOTES –The Notes from the January 10, 2013 meeting were electronically approved prior to the meeting.

BLOCK CAPTAINS - Marc Wormser stated that he would email all block captains to verify that they can continue being a block captain. New block captains are needed to help out with the task of bringing important information to residents. Guidelines for the block captains have been approved.

BELLA BUZZ – Carolyn Beeson, our new editor, and Thordean are busy getting the "Bella Buzz" completed. The next edition should be out March 1.

NEW BUSINESS - Thordean stated that the "Bella Buzz" had information regarding the Speaker Request Form. It gives the steps required to speak at a board meeting.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.